
Dear members of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee, 

 

Please join me in opposing House Bill 1094,  

 

The very limited amount of special allocation licenses should be used for the benefit of 
North Dakota public wildlife.  The current pool of eligible nonprofits already encompasses 
a wide variety of organizations, which is unfortunate. The passing of this bill would open the 
floodgates for even more unrelated organizations. 

I would like to ask this: 

Should our public wildlife be funding things like the local telephone cooperative or labor 
union? 

 

Please continue to limit the eligible nonprofits to what is currently in place and oppose this 
bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Nevin Jenner 

Williston, North Dakota 

701-570-0250 


